
  

 
 
 

 
The Lord Mayor of Norwich, 
Councillor Martin Schmierer 

 
Invites you to a 

 

Holocaust Day Memorial Service 
     ……………….. 
 

       Monday 28th January 2019 
 

St Peter Mancroft Church, Norwich 
By kind invitation of Reverend Edward Carter, 

 Vicar of St Peter Mancroft Church 
 

14:00pm 
   Please be seated by 13.50pm 

 
RSVP with your school name and amount expected to attend 

 to the Civic Office: 
civicoffice@norwich.gov.uk  

 
 

Please inform us if you have any specific access requirements  
 

Car Parking 
Please note there is no parking available at St Peter Mancroft Church. 

. The nearest car parks are St. Andrew’s in Duke Street, St. Giles and The Forum.  
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